
Marcum Material October 13

● Parent Teacher Conference SignUp Genius is now LIVE. Please see the attachment for

more information and instructions.

● PTO Spirit wear is now available to order until Sunday, October 22! Start your Christmas

Shopping early! If you do not want your items sent home with your student, please

make a note. See attached flier.

● Every 3rd Sunday at Jac N Dos, a portion of your bill will support the PTO. Be sure to tell

your server! See you Sunday, October 15!

Reminders:

● Monday, November 16 - PTO meeting 7pm Library

● Monday, October 23 - Picture retakes

● Tuesday, November 21 - Thanksgiving Break begins with early release at 1:00 pm

● Monday, November 27 - Students return to school

● Little Caesar Pick-up
○ Pick up your PTO fundraiser kits on Tuesday, Oct 17th.

○ There will be two pick-up times: 12:00pm to 2:30pm and 3:30 to 5:00pm

○ There will not be a pick-up time from 2:30-3:30pm due to school dismissal

congestion and traffic.

■ Enter off of South Cumberland, and we will have a pick-up line by the Ag

Department overhead door at the North West corner of the building. By

pulling through this route, parents will not have to exit their vehicles. Exit

through the alley behind Good Hope Lutheran Church after receiving your

order.

■ All items are frozen, and are safe to refreeze if they are picked up by 5:00

p.m. Please make arrangements to have all orders picked up before 5:00.



Senate Bill 288 (Erin’s Law)

● This week, you should have received a handout regarding required Sexual Abuse Training

for Ohio Schools. If you would like more information, please visit

https://education.ohio.gov/Media/Ed-Connection/March-27-2023/Senate-Bill-288-webp

age-coming-soon?feed=NewsletterRSS. Please make certain to return the OPT OUT

forms if you would like your child to be excluded from the instructional videos. Students

opting out will simply remain in their classrooms for a classroom activity, while those

permitted to view the training will be escorted to the auditorium in grade level groups.

Again, Ohio Lawmakers have approved into law that public schools offer this training

annually.

● The training video lessons will take place on November 9. Arlington Elementary will work

in conjunction with Family Resource Center (FRC), who will provide the developmentally

appropriate content for our K-6 students. The content of the lessons will come from

Fight Child Abuse, whose “main goal is to educate children about what to do if they

experience abusive behavior, educate them about safe & unsafe touches, and encourage

them to go to a parent or another trusted adult for help.” You can find the resources that

will be used at https://fightchildabuse.org; from there, click on “Pick Your Age Group”

and find the videos that correspond with your child’s grade level. A short Q&A session

with a representative from the FRC will follow.

https://education.ohio.gov/Media/Ed-Connection/March-27-2023/Senate-Bill-288-webpage-coming-soon?feed=NewsletterRSS
https://education.ohio.gov/Media/Ed-Connection/March-27-2023/Senate-Bill-288-webpage-coming-soon?feed=NewsletterRSS
https://fightchildabuse.org/






Synergy Sessions

● This week, Arlington Elementary participated in its first Synergy Session. These sessions

were designed so that students, especially those in grades 4-6, could hone their

leadership skills. They also gave our younger students a mentor– and accountability

partner– in the building. Synergy Sessions will be held on the second Friday of every

month. Be sure to ask your child about how their first synergy session went!


